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The Sunday School classes are working very hard each week to learn and spread the word of God.  This is our quarterly 
newsletter to share their progress and let you know what’s going on around you in our church. New members are welcome!

Nursery (ages 0-3)
Our Nursery Class enjoys nursery 
rhymes from their Rock-A-Bye 
Christian Mother Goose Nursery 
Rhymes book and coloring pictures. 

K4, K5, 1st & 2nd Grade 
When we visited our K4-2nd

Graders they were learning about 
when Jesus walked on water.  He 

5th and 6th Grade
Our 5th & 6th Grade Class has been busy 
studying Jesus’ early ministries.  They’re 
leading up to the crucifixion of Christ.  --
Some exciting news for them is they’ve 
switched to singing with the confirmation 
class.  We can’t wait to hear them when 
they sing in church! 

Senior High Class
Our Sr. High Class enjoyed the last 
couple weeks watching & discussing 
the movie, “Pay it Forward”.  They 
talked about doing random acts of 
kindness.  - - This class is open to 
any youth after they’re confirmed 
through college age.  - - Also the 
four YNOW youth and their leaders 
going to the Youth Gathering in New 
Orleans in July are working on 
selecting a community service 
project.  

when Jesus walked on water.  He 
told Peter to walk toward him. 
When Peter sank, Jesus walked on 
water and saved him.  Then Peter 
believed that Jesus was the Son of 
God.  - - Their pictures to help 
retell the story were awesome!

3rd and 4th Grade
Our 3rd & 4th Graders were learning 
about the Transfiguration of our 
Lord.  Jesus appeared on the 
mountain to Elijah and Moses.  --
We learned something cool that 
Maya and her Mom do each week 
after Sunday School.  They play a 
game where they review what she 
did in class that day.  She really 
likes doing that with Mom!

Confirmation Class
The Confirmation Class just finished 
watching and discussing the movie, “Jesus 
Christ Super Star”.  
-As they near the end of this year the 
second year students are busy finishing up 
their requirements for Confirmation on May 
31st.  
-Remember, anyone in class interested in 
going on the trip to Gettysburg should call 
the church office as soon as possible.
-Also, don’t forget to sign up for the Shore 
Retreat if you want to participate.  

Adult Class
Karen H. will be leading the class for the 
next few weeks on discussions of the 
“slightly bad girls of the Bible”.  
Looking ahead to May, they anticipate 
some musical material from Janet.  They 
always welcome new classmates.  Join 
them in Room 203 on a Sunday morning.

REMINDER CORNER:

-April 11th - Breakfast with the Easter 
Bunny, 9-11, $5 incls breakfast & photo.
-April 11th - Easter Egg Huntfor ages 0-
10 years old. (immediately after 
breakfast).
-April 12th – EASTER!!– Sunday School 
Program will be held in the Old 
Fellowship Hall at 9:15.  All are 
welcome to join us for our Easter 
Parade, Story and Songs to celebrate 
Easter!

Wishing you and your family a Joyous 
Easter. - - Your Sunday School Staff

NOTE:  If you’d prefer to receive this 
newsletter by e-mail please contact Deb 
Sarbaugh.


